
Friday 17th October 2024

Opening minds, shaping futures

Dates for your Diary:

22nd October and 24th October – Parents’ Evenings R to Y6
18th, 21st, 22nd and 24th October – Parents’ Evenings -Oaks
25th October – INSET day (School closed to pupils)
Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half Term
4th – 8th November – Year 6 Residential 

Play equipment
We hope you all like the new play equipment 

which the children will be able to use from 

Monday next week.

It’s also great to see the new scooter hut being 

put to good use too!  Please be mindful of 

leaving items on the playground when school 

finishes.  The playground is not secure after 

3.20pm and we are unable to guarantee the safe 

keeping of items outside of the school day.

Book Fair
We are pleased to welcome the book fair back in to school 

next week.  Children will spend time browsing the books 

during the school day and will bring home their wish list!   

You have the option of paying online for the books and we 

will send the order home with your child or the book fair 

will be open during parents’ evenings for cash purchases 

only. Unfortunately we don’t have use of the card machine 

as we did last year.  Please make online payments by 

3.30pm on Wednesday 23rd October.

This half term has flown by and it’s 

difficult to believe that children have only 

four days left in school. 

Today children from Years 3 and 4, who 

are in the choir, visited Bridge Manor 

Care Home as they officially opened 

their top floor. They sang some of their 

favourite songs and made everyone 

smile with their super singing and 

actions. Well done and thankyou to Mrs 

Stewart who took them and also Miss 

Hamilton and Miss Stowe who also work 

with the choir each week after school.

Don’t forget Parents’ evening 
next week on Tuesday and 
Wednesday when you will be 
able to look through your 
child’s work and talk with 
their teacher. If your child has 
a Special Educational Need, 
you also have the 
opportunity to talk with Mrs 
Anderson by booking an 
appointment through the 
office.

It has been a very busy time in 
school with sporting events and I 
would like to take this opportunity to 
thank parents for their continued 
support in transporting children to 
and from  activities and 
competitions. We wouldn’t be able 
to participate without your help.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 96.94%

Elm 97.06%

Beech 96.77%

Yew 96.82%

Hazel 97.99%

Larch 97.86%

Maple 96.26%

Birch 97.13%

Cedar 95.05%

Alder 95.14%

Rowan 97.32%

Willow 96.43%

Sycamore 95.47%

Chestnut 98.33%

Chestnut

Hazel Larch
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